Prophets,
> > We hope this message finds all of our Prophets & their families doing well & healthy.
> > Thank you to all the receiving & installing officers & all the Prophets, Brothers, family & friends that came out to the Abbas Grotto 2022 Installation of Officers & Party. It was a great night for all.
> >
> > If you missed out on the opportunity, check out our next event on February 13. If you are not able to join us, please help spread the message to others.
>
> February 13 Super Bowl Party: 3:00 (Please see the attachment)
> February 18: Fish Fry: 5:30
> February 23: Trustee Meeting: 6:00
> February 23: Stated Meeting: 7:00
> 
> > Fraternally,
> > Robert Hunsicker
>   Abbas Grotto Monarch
>
> > ﻿https://www.facebook.com/events/268768878659308/
​
